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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,


My delegation thanks the delegation of Jamaica for presenting its national report and constructive engagement in UPR process. 

       We commend Jamaica for its efforts for promotion and protection of human rights. 
 The Islamic Republic of Iran submits the following recommendations to the Government of Jamaica:

 1) While we welcome the adoption of National Policy on Poverty and the National Poverty Reduction Programme by the government of Jamaica, we recommend Jamaica to maximize its efforts to reduce poverty in particular through taking effective measures to support groups in vulnerable situations such as women, persons with disabilities and homeless population.     
 2)  To improve infrastructure to protect and support the rights and needs of persons with disabilities in public settings.  
 3) To take further actions to full and effective implementation of the National Education Strategic Plan. 
We wish Jamaica a successful review. 
 I thank you.
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